Mr, J.5, Beharell,

District Welfare Officer,
Department of Native Welfare,
KALGOORLIE « o oWeho

Dear Mr., Beharell,

Thenk you for your letter. I was very pleased to learn that
you had menaged to get me on the Flying Doctor plane for the 1l4th to
visit Cundeelee. I have met Dr. Riseborough before, and I wrote to
him last week about the possibility of a trip with him,

Thabutthm‘illbarorthcrutofﬂmparwtom
in Kalgoorlie wntil I get back from Bundeelee, and then we can all
proceed to Leonora on the 15th. I am trying to persuade Wilf Douglas
toamnalmgﬁthusuminterpret&r.ainonlmmxim*bocnll.ot
some detailed information on family structure and pregnancy experience
in the Leonora and Laverton camps.

We have booked in at the Palace Hotel for next Saturday, and
perhaps you would leave me a note there telling me where to go and at
what time to contact the Flying Doctor plane. But I will also get in
touch with you soon after arrival.

Kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
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